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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Abe [abegupta@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, March 12, 2012 10:56 AM
To: dehloptoxic, Env. Health
Cc: abhg25@gmail.com; Detterman, Mark, Env. Health; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Cristina 

Ochoa; btrommer@waterboards.ca.gov
Subject: Re: ACEH Correspondence for RO257

Dear Mr. Detterman,  
 
Per the advice of Mr. Trommer, I have asked per exercise of my client's rights, that your 
office be removed as the supervising agency.  
 
Further, your response letter does not comply with the provisions of the CPRA and we 
expect proper response. You have also failed to explain why you continually force my 
client's property to be abused and slandered using tax payer money without scientific 
cause or basis. I kindly advise that you please address this latter point immediately.  
 
Finally please direct all correspondence to me and omit Mr. Som Gupta or Mr. Paul 
Garg.  
 
Regards,   
 

abe gupta | abegupta@gmail.com | t (925) 519-7956 | f (925) 269-2380 

Right-click here to download 
pictures.  To help protect your  
privacy, Outlook prevented 
auto matic downlo ad o f this  
picture from the Internet.

 

 
 

On Mon, Mar 12, 2012 at 10:53 AM, dehloptoxic, Env. Health <deh.loptoxic@acgov.org> wrote: 

Dear Interested Parties, 

  

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000257. 

  

Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

ACEH 




